Member Notification

June 7, 2023 - Please be aware of a planned outage
for our digital banking systems on Sunday, June 11.
Our digital banking provider will be performing
upgrades to advance the stability and improve
the experience you have with our digital
banking platform.

The outage is planned for June 11th from 2:00 am to
2:00 pm. During this window, our mobile banking app
and online digital banking services will be
unavailable. We recommend having an alternate
form of payment available as purchases through
Point of Sale terminals and withdrawls from ATMs
will be limited.

We appreciate your understanding on the need for

these upgrades as we continue to improve the
banking experience for our members.
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